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Roxann Isbrecht

From: Lisa (Imus) Ransler <ranslerl@vanburencountymi.gov>
Sent: Monday, November 18, 2024 10:39 AM
To: Lisa (Imus) Ransler
Subject: Help Shape the Future of Van Buren State Park – Take the Survey!

The DNR wants to hear from YOU! Van Buren State Park is updating its General 
Management Plan, and this is your chance to have a say in the park’s future. 

 What are your favorite memories at
the park?

 What changes or improvements
would you love to see?

 What’s your vision for Van Buren State Park over the next 20 years?

Your feedback is critical in creating a plan that reÖects the needs and dreams of park 
visitors and community members alike.  Take the short survey here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/vanburensp 

The survey is available until December 16 – don’t miss your chance to make an impact! 
Whether it’s about enhancing facilities, preserving natural beauty, or adding new activities, 
your voice matters. 

Feel free to share this link with family, friends, and anyone who loves Van Buren State Park 
as much as you do. Together, we can create an even better park experience for generations 
to come. 

Thank you for being part of this exciting journey! 

Lisa (Imus) Ransler 

Community Services Director 
Van Buren County Community Services 
a: 219 E. Paw Paw St 

Suite 302 
Paw Paw, MI 49079 

t:  269-657-8200 ext.1073 
f: N/A 
w:https://www.vanburencountymi.gov  e: ranslerl@vanburencountymi.gov


